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P U B L I C    N O T I C E 

 
Housing Works will re-open the waiting list for a mix of (8) 2 and 3 bedroom Project Based Voucher units 
located at Mid-Town Place apartments, Redmond, Oregon at 8:00 a.m. Monday June 6th, 2022 through 
5:00 p.m. Thursday June 9th, 2022.  Applicants must apply for the waiting list by submitting a 
completed pre-application in person at the Housing Works office located at 405 SW 6th St., Redmond Or  
97756, drop box located in front of building, faxing to 541-923-6441 or via email to stephanie@housing-
works.org.  
 
Housing Works has a local residency preference.  Those applicants that reside in Crook, Deschutes or 
Jefferson Counties or whose household includes a family member who works, or has been notified that 
they are hired to work, in Crook, Deschutes or Jefferson Counties will be served before those residing 
outside this area. Additionally, there is a preference for veterans receiving services from the local VA 
office with an income at or below 30% of the area median income.  These applicants will also be served 
before those residing outside this area. 
 
Income limits apply. Please note that these units have an income limit at or below 30% of the area 
median income under the Low Income Housing Tax Credit Program.  All applications taken during this 
time frame will be randomized by a computer and placed on the waiting list to give all applicants an 
equal chance. 
 
Housing Works will offer technical assistance from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm on the dates listed above.  For 
further information please contact Housing Works at (541) 923-1018.  Housing Works does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, gender, sex, sexual orientation, physical 
or mental disability, familial status or source of income. 
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